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Groundbreaking for Sesame 
Park on Monday morning  

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 10, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2020) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that 
the ceremonial groundbreaking for the Sesame Park project 
will be held on Monday July 13th 2020 at 9am. Phase I of the 
project features construction of the first ‘sensory’ playground 
in the community which, besides being enjoyable, will be 
especially therapeutic for children with special needs.   
 
Other phases of the project to be completed later this 
summer into the fall include an 18-hole accessible mini putt 
course, an outdoor table tennis court and service 
building/washroom. 
 
Funding for this project was provided by the MCK, 
Onkwata’karitáhtshera, the Kateri Memorial Foundation, the 
Community Initiatives Fund, Kompan and Loisir et Sport 
Monteregie. 
 
IMPORTANT: Please note that a mandatory Social 
Distancing of 2m (6.5 feet) will be required at all times for all 
persons attending the ceremony. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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